
City of Brooklet 
Public Hearing Notice 
The Mayor and City Council of
the City of Brooklet will hold a
public hearing on August 21,
2025, at 6:30p.m. at Brooklet
City Hall-located at 104 Church
Street, Brooklet, GA 30415. The
purpose of the hearing is to
receive comments on the
following proposed
amendment to the zoning
ordinance of Brooklet, Georgia:
AN ORDINANCE BY THE
MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL
FOR THE CITY OF BROOKLET
AMENDING ARTICLE V OF
THE ZONING ORDINANCE OF
BROOKLET, GEORGIA
(APPENDIX B OF THE CODE
OF BROOKLET, GEORGIA) TO
ESTABLISH A LOT SIZE AND
WIDTH REDUCTION
PROGRAM FOR
SINGLE-FAMILY DETACHED
RESIDENCES IN R-3
RESIDENTIAL SUBDIVISIONS. 
Please run this ad on 7/31/25
Contact: 
Melissa Pevey 
City of Brooklet 
912-842-2137 
melissa.pevey@brookletga.us
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